
March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Reception Classes - Beach School and P.E

Due to the school minibuses being used for Sporting Fixtures and other trips, there will be no Beach School on the
23rd March (Penguins) and 30th March (Orcas), we will continue on the 6th with alternate weeks.

To help with changing for P.E, children will no longer be required to change out of their blue polo t-shirt and into
their white one.
Just a reminder, that as per the uniform policy, trainers with laces should only be worn if the child can tie them
independently, velcro trainers are safer and more hygienic - thank you for your understanding and support with
this.

Yours faithfully

Mrs C Russell
Primary P.E Coordinator


